
City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Memorandum 

N B-27 

Date: June 7,201 1 

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 

From: Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Chair, State Legislation Committee 

Subject: SENATE BILL 568 (LOWENTHAL) REGARDING POLYSTYRENE 

The State Legislation Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, May 31, 201 1, 
considered communications relative to the above subject. 

It is the recommendation of the State Legislation Committee that the City Council 
concur in the recommendations of the Committee to discuss and take action on 
Senate Bill 568 (Lowenthal) regarding polystyrene. 

Respectfully submitted, 

STATE LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 

Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Chair 

Prepared by: 
Dina Lopez Wild 










